

Mount Pocono Borough

COMPREHENSIVE PARKS, RECREATION, AND OPEN SPACE PLAN UPDATE

Mount Pocono Borough wants to hear from you!

The Borough is developing a Borough-wide plan to help guide the Park and Recreation Board as well as Council to prioritize projects and programs for Borough residents. Please take a few minutes to complete the survey below to assist in guiding this study. Survey responses that include contact information will be entered into a drawing for a \$50 gift card — limit one survey response per household. A public meeting will be held this fall to announce the winner, review the survey results, and discuss proposed recommendations.



Now is your opportunity to help shape the recreation facilities and programs that Mount Pocono Borough will offer residents for the next 10+ years. The Borough has released a survey for public input: an online questionaire or a paper copy that can be picked up and returned at Mount Pocono Borough Hall, located at 1361 Pocono Blvd #100, Mt Pocono, PA. The success of this planning study will rely on **your** participation!
Survey responses due by **September 30, 2024**.

Community Survey: https://forms.office.com/r/3g0qgi81sE